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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
WAMIA BOARD MEMBER VACANCY 

 
The Western Australian Meat Industry Authority (WAMIA) is seeking expressions of interest from 
suitably qualified representatives of the meat industry to represent the wholesale and retail supply 
chain. This is an exceptional opportunity to shape the strategy and future of the meat industry in 
Western Australia.  
 
WAMIA is an independent statutory authority established under Western Australian Meat Industry 
Authority Act 1976. Reporting to the Minister for Agriculture and Food, WAMIA provides oversight 
and advice to the WA Government on the meat industry in Western Australia, with roles focused 
on meat processing and livestock selling facilities. WAMIA also owns and operates the Muchea 
Livestock Centre.  
 
The eight-member Board provides strategic direction and governance to the organisation. Currently 
there is one vacancy on the Board for a suitably qualified person to be appointed by the Minister for 
Agriculture and Food to represent the interests of the meat industry – Wholesale and Retail under 
section 8(1)(iii) of the WAMIA Act. 
 
To express your interest in this opportunity, please provide a comprehensive curriculum vitae and a 
cover letter that is no more than 3 pages outlining your experience in the wholesale and retail meat 
industry and skills and knowledge in the core competencies outlined below: 
 

a. Financial management, Accountancy qualification highly desirable. 
b. Government relations, public policy/administration and compliance 
c. Legal and Governance 
d. Business and management acumen 

 
In your cover letter, please also highlight why you believe you are the best placed to represent the 
interests of the wholesale and retail meat industry.  
 
WAMIA will review nominations received and forward preferred candidates for the Minister’s 
consideration.  
 
Nominated candidates must provide a consent to the nomination. 
 
Nominations for this position closes at 4.00pm WST on Friday 19 September 2025. 
 
For further information, to nominate a candidate(s) or to obtain a Consent to Nominate form please 
contact:   
 
Judy Niblett 
Executive Officer – WAMIA 
judy.niblett@wamia.wa.gov.au 
Contact No:  08 9751 0013 


